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42ND AND FESSENDEN STREETS, !L W. !AT VIISCONSIN AVE.), V!ASHir!GTON, D. C. 20016 

PHONE: EM. 3·1923 - EM. 2·4921 

Rt. Rev. Papken Varjabedian 
January 10, 1973 

The new St. Vartan Stewardship program, as described in 
detail in the accom?anying brochure, needs the support of devoted 
individuals who will donate $100 a year to help carry out its 
various programs and operations; it needs at least 1,000 such 
persons. 

He are asking you as a devoted member of the Armenian Church 
to become a St. Vartan Steward and thus create a firm foundation 
of support for our Cathedral and Diocese. 

The future well-being of our Diocese denands that this effort 
be made, and 1:1ade now. ~.Jon 1 t you please read tne enclosed brochure 
carefully, then co1:1plete the for1:1 on the back page and return it 
together with your check in the enclosed self-addressed envelope? 

We are counting on you. 
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Abraham Bodurian 
Chairman, Parish Council 

2 Encls. 
Brochure 
Envelope 

Sincerely yours, 

~ Caspar Kasp&rian 
Diocesan Delegate 

George Juska ian 
Diocesan Delegate 


